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SARATOGA COUNTY WORKFORCE GETS THANKS FROM 

NFL LEGEND, REALITY TV STAR, AND LOCAL ELECTED 

OFFICIALS 
 

Ballston Spa, NY – Saratoga County employees and others working on the front lines to 

stop the spread of COVID-19 today received a round of thank you messages from local 

elected officials and nationally recognized figures.  
 

“On behalf of the community I’d like to thank you and your attempts to keep our 

neighborhood and our families safe,” said NFL Hall of Famer Bill Parcells, a Saratoga 

County resident and former head coach of the New York Giants.  

 

“Words ‘thank you,’ ‘good job,’ and ‘atta boy’ are not near what you deserve,” said 

Duane “Dog” Chapman, star of the reality TV show Dog the Bounty Hunter. 

 

The video included messages from county, state and federal elected officials directed 

to the county workforce who are working around the clock to support their neighbors 

during this pandemic.  

 

VIDEO LINK: Saratoga County: COVID-19 Workforce THANK YOU! 
 

https://youtu.be/6Gsf5KFz7vM

